
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter    

1st July 2022

 Hello everyone 

It’s been a lovely week in school. We had the second of our More Fun Mondays – they 
seem to be going really well and I hope you are getting positive feedback from the 
children. After next week’s I will send out a survey to gather your opinions and that will 
help staff decide if this is something that continues next year. 

We had our first of two Stay and Play session with the new Reception children and we 
are looking forward to welcoming new families and younger siblings. 

The end of term seems very close now and I know lots of people are heading off a bit 
early to visit places around the world. I think I have had more holiday meetings than 
ever this term! I’m hoping that children will bring back photos of their trips so we can 
create a holiday world map to display in school.  

Free School Meal vouchers will be sent out before the end of term. If you are eligible 
for vouchers but on holiday at the end of term, we will save your voucher and give to 
you in September. 

There are lots of fun events coming up in the next few weeks: Year 6 are already busy 
practising their leavers performance, the summer fair is next Friday and the after 
school film night is on the 14th July, there’s a Family Swim on the 16th July and then 
we’ll have Hannah More’s Got Talent and Splash day in the final week. Should be a 
lovely end to the year. 

Best wishes 

Sue Ramsay,  

Head Teacher  









There will be lots of free and paid-for 

activities taking place in Bristol 

throughout the summer holidays. 

This includes cookery classes, sports, 

drama and learning about wildlife 

and the environment. The new 

website makes it easy to search based 

on activity, location and dates. 

 

Your Holiday Hub (YHH) website: 

www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk 

1. Check whether your vehicle complies with emissions standards using our vehicle checker. 

2. Apply for financial assistance to upgrade your vehicle if you are eligible: 

3. Anyone can try our alternative travel options, which is where the free Sustainable Travel Offers 
come in – these include free taster bus tickets, train tickets, voi passes, car club credit, bike/e-
bike loans and more: Get free active travel support - bristol.gov.uk 

4. Find groups who are eligible for community grants which promote active/sustainable travel. 
Check out this link: For Residents & Communities - Travelwest 

As you may have 
heard, the Clean 
Air Zone has been 
pushed back to 
late November. 
Currently our calls 
to action are:  

http://www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/streets-travel/bristol-caz
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/streets-travel/bristol-caz/charges-and-checker
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/streets-travel/bristol-caz/financial-support
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/streets-travel/get-free-active-travel-support
https://travelwest.info/for-communities



